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 -2  Groundhog Day 
 
 -4   Gr. K-6 Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 

-6  Gr. K-6 Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 

-7  100th Day Celebration-Kdgn 
    

 -10 -14 Bounty of Love Collection 
 
 -11  Scotty’s Dine to Donate 
 

-12  Lincoln’s Birthday 
    

 -14  Valentine’s Day  

    
 -15  Susan B. Anthony’s Birthday 
 
 -17  NO SCHOOL – VACATION DAY  

   Presidents’ Day 
 
 -21  6:30-9:00 PTO Skate Night 
 
 -22  Washington’s Birthday 
  
*Check out the great student artwork in this newsletter! 



 

 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER  
 

WHEN TO KEEP YOUR ILL CHILD HOME 
FROM SCHOOL 
 

As parents we have all had the following scenario 
happen…you’re getting ready to go to work and your child 
says, “I don’t feel good.”  Your mind immediately goes to all 
of your tasks for the day as you try to determine if your 
child really needs to stay home or if they should tough it 
out. 
 

Keep your child home from school if they have any of the 
following symptoms: 

• Fever (over 100 degrees) 

• Lethargy 

• Persistent Crying 

• Difficulty Breathing 

• Influenza 

• Diarrhea or Vomiting 
 

By keeping your child home, you will help to lessen the risk of spreading your child’s 
illness to others.  Also, if you see a doctor, please be sure to ask them how long your 
child should be out of school.  Often times, children return too early and become ill 
again very quickly.  If your child is prescribed an antibiotic they should remain home for 
24 hours after the first dose.  If your child has the flu, they should remain home for 
24 hours after the fever and other symptoms have stopped. 
 

Be careful to not keep your child home too quickly.  Children who are absent for more 
than 10 days in a school year may be required to obtain physician statements for 
ongoing absences.   
  

 

VALENTINE DELIVERIES 
 

Please refrain from sending 
balloons and gifts to your 
children at school for Valentine’s 

Day.  
 

Plan to celebrate the special day at home with 
your family, and our teachers will make it 
special at school too.  

 
 



 

 

UNEXPECTED EARLY DISMISSALS 
 

Tis’ the season for unpredictable bad weather.  With that in mind it is imperative that 
families are prepared for unexpected early dismissals.  Be sure that your family has a 
plan in place of how your child(ren) will be getting home.  
 

Please prepare your child with special directions in case school would be canceled 
during the school day.  Does s/he know how to get into the house if you are not home?  
Does s/he know where to call you? 
 

On days of questionable weather, cancellations will be posted on the radio, WDLB AM 
1450, the District website, www.marshfieldschools.org and the Skylert Calling System 
will be activated.  Cancellations are posted in these areas as soon as they are 
determined. Please do not inundate the school office with calls inquiring about 
cancellations without checking these other avenues first.  
 

 

 LUNCH ACCOUNTS  
  
With the beginning of 2024 we would like to remind families with low lunch 
account balances to send money to the office.  You can also pay online!  Your 
family account balance is sent home weekly if your balance is at $10.00 or below.  
Remember, students with a negative balance need to bring money or a cold lunch.  If 
you have any questions or concerns about your account balance, feel free to call 
Michelle in the school office.  Free and Reduced Meal applications are available online 
if needed.   
 
Keep in mind that if your child is getting a milk only, or is getting an extra milk, 
they will be charged 50 cents for each milk.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns about your account balance, feel free to call the 
school office.   
 

 
Open School Enrollment Application Dates 2025-2026 
  
The 2025-2026 regular open enrollment application period is February 3 - April 30.  
 
The open enrollment application will be available at www.dpi.wi.gov/open-enrollment and 
must be submitted during that time. No paper applications will be available. This website 
also answers many questions.  Early or late 
applications cannot be accepted.  A computer is 
available in all school libraries and the Board of 
Education Office for your use. 
 

If you do have any questions, please contact Tacey 

at 715-387-1101 (ext-1109).  

http://www.dpi.wi.gov/open-enrollment


 

 

 

 

 MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  Nasonville School 2025
 FORWARD TESTING DATES 
 

Grade 3 April 15 – 21 
 

Grade 4 March  24 - April 3 
 

Grade 5 April 10– 16 
   

Grade 6 April 7 – 10 
 

*Please make every effort to ensure that 

your child is present for testing. 
 

Testing will occur throughout the school day.  
 

Please avoid appointments and vacations during 

your child’s testing times. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PBIS Corner…  
These students were selected for Student of the Month for the month of 

January. Our focus trait was PERSEVERANCE.    WAY TO GO!! 
 

          Cassandra Tomkowiak          Emma Keifer                          Deklin Sorlie 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

Registration for Next School Year 

• Verify your information in Skyward Family Access, Request Changes. Log into 
Family Access as the Student Info tab allows you to update and submit changes 
for district approval at any time. See request changes registration letter for 
directions. Students are automatically enrolled from year to year. 

• If you will not be returning to the School District of Marshfield in September, 
notify us of the city, state, and school where you will be moving through the 
Family Access Contact Us tab in the upper right corner or through your school 
office as soon as you know. 

• If you have moved during the school year or will be moving before the start of the 
new school year and want your child to remain at the school they are currently 
attending OR if you are requesting your student attend a school other than their 
neighborhood school for the upcoming school year, complete the Intradistrict 
Student Transfer Request found on Family Access under Online Forms, due by 
March 1. 

• Students currently in public 4K will be placed at their neighborhood school for 
kindergarten. Children not attending public 4K may submit online enrollment for 
kindergarten through our website www.marshfieldschools.org, January 27-
February 7. 

• Students entering 4K may submit online enrollment through our 
website www.marshfieldschools.org, January 13-24. 

• Current 6th grade students will receive further information from Marshfield Middle 
School.  

• Open house information and teacher placement will be in Family Access in mid-
August. 

  
  

A Reminder about “Distribution Flags” in Skyward Family Access:   
  
The "Public Use" flag is used to exclude student information from being sent outside 
the school district (such as product and service vendors or newspapers and other 
media). 
  
The "Local Use" flag is used to exclude student information from within the school 
district like yearbooks, photographs, and sports information. This includes rosters, 
programs, or articles where students' directory information is identified. 
  
The "District Use" flag is used to exclude student information from use within the 
school district. 
 

http://www.marshfieldschools.org/
http://www.marshfieldschools.org/


 

 

 


